Cellphones in 6H
I realize that cellphones are a valuable method of communication between parents and children; however, cell phones will not be permitted during school hours.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cell phones brought to school must be kept, secured, in the student’s locker. They are not to be used during class time unless specifically directed by a teacher. Cell phones seen in class will be confiscated and held until the end of the day. If it continues to be a problem, the phone will be given to the office and parents/guardians will be contacted.
*If there is an emergency, the school phone can be used as a means to contact your child and for them to contact you.
Please Note:	Students taking cell phones to school do so at their own risk. A secure lock should be used to protect the property - MPES is not responsible for lost or stolen cell phones. 


